
Gryglak, Magdalena 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Gryglak, Magdalena 
Tuesday, January 07, 2020 8:59 AM 
Daniel Archambeault 

Request to remove 10 CFR 35.400 material, NRC license no. 13-18879-01, Elkhart 
General Hospital 

Good morning Mr. Archambeault, 

Please provide additional information regarding your request dated December 11, 2019 to remove 10 CFR 
35.400 material. Specifically, please specify: 

1) The material used (1-125, Pd-103) and the last time it was used. 
2) Please explain whether the brachytherapy seeds were decayed in storage, imple' mted, or returned to 

manufacturer. 
3) Please provide documentation and acknowledgement of receipt if the brachytherapy seeds were 

returned to the manufacturer. 

Please provide the information in a signed and dated letter by January 17, 2020. You may email the letter 
directly to me. 

Thank you 

Magdalena R. Gryglak 
U.S. NRC Region Ill 
630-829-9875 
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